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ACHILLE LAURO
Armatore Napoli July 4, 1950

To the Secretary

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
71, Fenchurch Street,

AC/gt

LONDON, EQC.SQ

Gentlemen,

We refer to your post-card, dated 30 June 1950,
concerning the request of datas of our S3. "COLOMBO" .

For your information, please note that the above
vessel is the formerly SS, "FENCER" who has been surveyed
at the plant of Gibbs Corporation, Jacksonville-Florida-U,.S.A.,
by your representative Mr. Stervart, during the conversion's
works performed at said Shipyamidg,under the control of
the Lloyd's Register of Shipping.

We think that from the Surveyor's Report you can
get all the datas mentloned in your post-card, with greater
reliability than we could do.

In your records you should have also the report
concerning the conversion's works of our 53, "ATHELING",

now %S "ROM§", works performed and surveyed as [fop: the
8S. "FENCER",

As it is our intention to complete in the next
future all pending inspections in order to fallrill all
requirements for the highest classification of the
aforementioned vessels, we will be very grateful if you
would send to us the reports concerning the works done
at Gibbs Corporation, and the pending recommendations.

Fatthfully Yours,
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